NOTICE OF A POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE CITY OF KENEDY GOVERNING BODY
JULY 2, 2021 -9:00 A.M. TO 11:00 P.M.
TRAINING CENTER DEDICATION
CITY AUDITORIUM IN THE RUHMAN C. FRANKLIN MUNICIPAL BUILDING
JOE GULLEY PARK

Notice is hereby given of a potential quorum of the governing body on the 2" day of July, 2021 between
9:00 a.m. and 11:00 p.m.:

Notice is hereby given that a potential quorum of the City of Kenedy governing body may occur on July 2, 2021
at the following locations between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 p.m.:

Training Center Dedication — 201 School Street
City Auditorium in the Ruhuman C. Franklin Municipal Building — 303 W. Main Street
Joe Gulley Park — 100 Bellaire

[, Ruby Beaven, certify that the above notice of Potential Quorum was posted at the front doors to the City Hall,
303 W. Main St., Kenedy, Texas on the 28" day of June, 2021 at 2:00 p.m.
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Ruby Beaveh, City Secretary
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